
 
 

‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin’ 
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Cross-curricular Learning 

 

In RME we will finish learning about 

Ramadan and Eid and begin to look at 

stories in Hinduism. 

 

We will be learning about Houses and 

Homes through role play, investigation and 

construction activities. Our role play area 

is now a cottage and we have new dressing 

up costumes and resources, kindly made by 

Jean, one of our volunteers. The children 

find this area very exciting. 

 

It would be helpful if your child 

had a small bottle of sunscreen in 

their tray or school bag so we can 

use outdoors as much as possible. 

 

HWB 

We will try to use the outdoors as 

often as possible for gym so please 

ensure that on Mondays children 

have outdoor, running shoes. 

 

Ms Whyte, who already covers 

other classes in school, is looking 

forward to teaching P2 on 

Wednesday afternoons and will be 

focusing on Keeping Safe. This is 

to allow me to teach Bikeability to 

P6. 

 

Please make sure your child has 

fresh water at school each day 

as it can get very hot! 

 

Roslin Primary School 

It has been lovely working with your child this year so far and I’d like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support.   Alison Herd 

Numeracy and Maths 

In numeracy we will continue to look at number structures, the processes of 

multiplication and division and furthering our skills of addition and subtraction. 

Please keep practising number bonds at home on a regular basis. 

 

In maths we will be working with non-standard units and begin to use standard 

units of measure through Maths Activity Sessions. 

 

Homework will be based around real-life maths and the children will chose the 

level of homework they wish to try. 

 

Literacy 

We will continue with our ORT books and will enjoy reading a new set of non-

fiction ORT books before the end of term.  Children will be asked to share 

information about their own house as part of our work on listening and talking. 

Our writing will focus on rewriting fairy tales, creating wanted posters for our 

characters, writing instructions and creating our own stories. It would be helpful 

if your child could share any fairy tale or houses and homes books they have at 

home. 


